
New School Sweatshirts 

All the children have been given a new school 

sweatshirt today with the bright new logo. This 

generous gift was possible because we had a 

grant from the Madron War Memorial Fund for 

this purpose. The children have worn their 

sweatshirt for their school photos taken today 

and look very smart. 

Sweatshirts with the new logo are now for sale  

in the school office. We will be getting a new 

school sign to match soon! 

Friday 8th November  

Children in Need Friday 15th November  

We are taking part in fundraising for Children in 

Need this Year by holding a non uniform day  a 

cake sale and at the start of the day taking part 

in the Joe Wicks Big Morning Move! 

Please bring in £1 donation for wearing sporty 

and/or spotty non school uniform and some 

change to buy cakes at class 1’s cake sale on 

Friday morning. 

We will up load the videos and photos on face 

book. 

Assembly Value this half term 

Our Assembly Value for this half term is: 

Compassion  

We will be learning about this in assembly 

through bible stories and contemporary stories 

too. This week children in class 1 took our Har-

vest Gifts to the Food Bank as part of their RE 

work and to show compassion and generosity to 

families in need. 

Your child has brought home an activity sheet 

today, if you complete any of the activities we 

would love to have them in school for our Com-

passion display.  

Thank you in advance! 

 

Pizza Express and Bread Making  

Class 1 have been busy with their Food topic learn-

ing about pizza and bread making. Last week he 

whole class took part in a Pizza making workshop at 

Pizza Express in St Ives and this week have made 

bread with our school meals provider Chartwells. 

“I made Pizza and ate it at home” said Elijah 

“I liked sprinkling cheese on my Pizza”said Daisy 

Transforming the outside space! 

The new Adventure forest is now complete and the 

children love climbing and developing their co-

ordination skills, strength and being creative! Our 

Early Years children have their new mark making 

cabin and tunnel and are enjoying learning outside 

in this space. Next we are working on the fencing 

and security of the school site. We still have lots to 

do! Please see letter soon about helping out at 

school to improve the environment for your child. 



 

DIARY DATES 

Sunday 1st December  11:00 Madron Feast service at Madron Church  

Monday 2nd December—School closed for children, INSET day for Staff 

Monday 9th December—Christmas Play 1:30pm and 6pm 

Wednesday 11th December—School Christmas Lunch  

Friday 13th December—School Christmas Fayre 

Tuesday 17th December—All of school to the Cinema 

20th December– Christingle Service 1pm—School finishes at 2pm 

 

Pupils Arriving After 8:45am 

Pupils should arrive in school no later than 8:45am, 
if you know you will be late then please let the 
teacher or office staff know on 363009.  Late arri-
vals can be very disruptive to the pupils already 
settled into class and for pupils coming into school. 
Please endeavour to arrive at correct time. Thank 
you for your understanding. 

Awards- Week ending Friday 1st November 

Star Learners 

Class 1—Kane for showing great attitude to learning 
this week. 

 Class 2—Harry for showing confidence in his work. 

Star Readers 

Class 1—Wesley, Morgana, Liara, Kacey, Ruby and 
Rory. 

Core Values 

Class 1—Respect-James for showing such beautiful 
manners at Pizza Express. 

Perserverance– Rory for trying so hard with writing 
his name and numbers. 

Class 2—Aggie for showing responsibility in her 
work. 

Golden Tokens-  

Class 1—Esmae 

Class 2-Harry 

Reading Karate—Bands needed—Wesley 3rd or-
ange, Liara 2nd purple, Elijah purple, Esme and Rory 
white. 

After School Clubs 

Monday—Recorder Club 

Wednesday—Multi-Sports 

Thursday—Football 

Friday—Playzone 

St Madderns Christmas Fayre 

Please let your child’s class teacher know if you can 
help with our Christmas Fayre. If you would like to 

rent a stall or know of any ‘crafty’ people who would 
like to sell their products, not too expensive, then let 

us know. We had a great time last year and if you 
have any unwanted gifts or you would like to donate 

a gift towards our raffle and tombola stalls, please 
bring to school office or your child’s teacher. All pro-
ceeds raised will go towards your children’s school 

trips in 2020. We will be selling tickets to see Father 
Christmas in his Grotto nearer the time. We look for-

ward to hearing from you. 

Awards- Week ending Friday 8th November 

Star Learners  

Class 1— Rhys for using his phonics to write about his 
trip to the Food Bank. 

 Class 2— Charlie for focussing on learning his maths. 

Star Readers-Morgana, Liara, Wesley, Kane, Rhys, 
Daisy, Ruby and Rory. 

Core Values 

Class 1—Perseverance -Liara  and Kane for using 
joins in their handwriting 

Class 2— Perseverance—Maeya in her literacy identi-
fying features of a non fiction text. 

Responsibility—Honey  for helping her friends with 
their learning. 

Super Spellers– Olivia, Kane, Wesley and Liara 

Golden token award  

Class 1— Wesley 

 Class 2—Tom 

 

Well done to all these children! 

Healthy Movers 

The children have enjoyed the fruit salad game, with 
stopping and starting skills and linked to our food  
topic. Great fun! 


